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December 28, 2022 

 

RE: In the Matter of PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company’s 2021 Power 

Cost Adjustment Mechanism Annual Report., 

Docket UE-220441 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On November 23, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 01, Approving 2021 Power Cost Adjustment Mechanism 

Deferral Balance (Order 01) in Docket UE-220441. Order 01 approved PacifiCorp’s 2021 

deferral balance and its petition to extend the amortization period of the Power Cost 

Adjustment Mechanism (PCAM) balance from 12 to 24 months. 

On December 8, 2022, PacifiCorp filed revised tariff sheets in compliance with Order 01, 

with a stated effective date of January 1, 2023.  

On December 27, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket stating that Staff 

reviewed the revised tariff sheets and believes the filing complies with the terms of Order 01. 

The Commission confirms that the revised tariff sheets filed on December 8, 2022, by 

PacifiCorp comply with Order 01 and may go into effect on January 1, 2023. 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


